

Dear CAWNY Family Members,

OUR annual Spring Fundraiser is **Friday, March 22, 2019**.

For this event to be successful, all CAWNY families need to get involved. The goal is to raise \$25,000. Here is how you can help:

- Sign up to reserve a table (each family will provide their own meal) by
 Friday, March 8th. Include a family Bible verse on the form. Sign up forms
 will be sent home February 28th.
- Each family is responsible for providing a completed basket, gift card, or other donation for the *Basket Raffle (minimum \$25 value)*. **BE CREATIVE** and **save yourself money** by asking your local businesses for donations.
- All donations should be turned in to the office by Monday, March 11th.
- Prayerfully consider and plan to pledge your generous donation the night of the event. Your tax deductible donation goes *DIRECTLY* to CAWNY to help keep tuition affordable.
- Please share our "DONATE" link with family & friends.
 http://www.cawny.com/get-involved/business-donations.cfm



789 Gilmore Ave.

North Tonawanda, NY 14120

716-433-1652

www.cawny.com